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· http://www.clayton.edu/planning-budget-council/pbc20122013/documents
· This link brings colleagues to the Planning and Budget Advisory Council work, including changes in the way in which we manage one-time expenditures.  Please share with your colleagues the notice of an early request for one time dollars at 25K or more—those proposals will be due this week, if I am not mistaken
· Both Dean Eichelberger and I have participated on the Atlanta Regional Commission’s ten year economic plan—she on the working group, I on the advisory group. The document will be circulated in the next week for public comment—and we will share that document with the campus at that time. Of particular interest is the focus that both education and support of small business will have in that ten year activity. CSU’s strategic plan and its commitment as stewards of place fit incredibly well in those future activities. 
· It is also the case that the county is involved in a new economic planning process. Dr. Crafton serves as a member of the executive committee of that group. A survey of area leaders identified CSU as one of three prime assets for the area (behind the airport and easy access to interstate highways and the airport). Out of challenging times often come great opportunities. Participation in events such as the Clayton Chamber of Commerce’s Principal Partners Day and a likely focus in the next year on existing industry, health care, and entrepreneurship, as well as an educated work force, will allow for greater support of the university. Thanks to all for helping position us for these opportunities.
· Thanks again for all you do.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Questions.
